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STOLEN NATIVE AMERICAN ARTIFACTS 

 
Below are photos of items taken during an early morning burglary on January 11, 2005, 
of the cultural museum at the Cabazon Band of Mission Indians located in Indio, 
California.  These artifacts are valued at more than $100,000 and were comprised of 
personally loaned items as well as items loaned from the State of California.  Any and all 
information should be directed to Special Agent Joseph K. Stuart, Palm Springs Resident 
Agency, (760) 320-0800, ext 23 or Commander Paul Manning, Cabazon Tribal Police 
Department, (760) 342-1797. 
 

 

  

 
 
 

Reference:  Cabazon Tribal Police Department file number, L04-0066 


